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Shane & Tannetje Crocker

10/19/2021

1519 Mount Gilead Rd
Keller, TX 76262

City of Keller Community Development:

Regarding Notice of Public Hearing Case No. SUP-21-0034 dated October 15,
2021. We received the written notice of the public hearing scheduled for
October 26, 2021. This letter is our formal submission in support of this SUP.

e Crocker and Tannetje CroCker
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